
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

2023-2191 Letter tdated June 16, 2023 requesting assistance in the issuance of
Special Patent of Banbanan Elementary School
2 messages

R4B CENRO Taytay <cenrotaytay@denr.gov.ph> Thu, Jun 15, 2023 at 11:41 PM
To: rafael.aguda0001@deped.gov.ph
Cc: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, R4B PENRO Palawan <penropalawan@denr.gov.ph>

Sir:

Good day, please acknowledge receipt of this email. 

Thank you.

CENRO Taytay
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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> Tue, Jun 20, 2023 at 11:07 PM
Draft To: R4B CENRO Taytay <cenrotaytay@denr.gov.ph>

Good day!

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email.
Your concern was immediately forwarded to the Surveys and Mapping Division (SMD) for review and appropriate action

For other inquiries/follow-ups, you may reach them directly at their email address: surveys_mimaropa@yahoo.com

Please also be informed that your concern has been assigned with Document Tracking Number  E-2023-.

To track the status of your concern, please provide the number above for ease of reference.

Thank you and keep safe.

JEZETH MAE G. FADERO
Mathematician Aide I
Records Section - DENR MIMAROPA
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